
 

Planning for the Owen Park Bandstand  
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Tisbury Vision Forum 
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Wednesday  

March 11 

6:00 PM 

Katharine Cornell Theater  

 

   

 

Architect Keith Moskow will present 

design refinements to his initial bandstand 

proposal. 

 

Please note the start time and 

Location. 

   

 

 

 

Owen Park Bandstand Plans 
On March 11th there will be a public Vision Forum meeting to review the ongoing plans for 

the Owen Park Bandstand. The meeting will begin at 6:00 pm in the Katharine Cornell 

Theater. 

At the January 8th Vision Forum meeting Keith Moscow presented his concept proposal for 

the bandstand.  In response to community comments to that initial proposal Keith will 

present design refinements and options.  Those in attendance will have an opportunity to 

participate in the further development of the bandstand. 

 

Please share this enouncement with friends. 

 

 

 

  

 


